

[image: logo]During these challenging circumstances we know that many children are finding comfort in speaking to friends and family using various online video chat platforms. This is a great way to keep in touch with people and raise spirits whilst remaining safe in our own homes. We continue to encourage our children to use safety measures when doing so, please find some useful hints and tips on how to keep your children safe when using these platforms. 
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https://parentinfo.org/article/video-chatting-a-guide-for-parents-and-carers-of-primary-school-age-children?utm_source=Thinkuknow&utm_campaign=03f521e658-TUK_ONLINE_SAFETY_AT_HOME_21_04_20&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_0b54505554-03f521e658-64891893
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